
Our “new normal” will require a few rules that everyone 

should already know.  

 Please wear your mask 

 Please maintain 6ft social distancing 

 We will be limiting the amount of customers in our shop at one time. 

 In order to reduce the amount of touch we will be pausing our self serve sampling 

(please let us know if you would like to sample something and we will get it for you) 

 We are bringing back our refill program in Alton - this will also be a non self serve op-

tion. 


